‘Florida Department of
Env1ronmental Protect1on

Bob Martinez Center .
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Flonda 32399-2400
March 7, 2007 K
Mr. John Knott
" 'Nine Mile Cleaners
1662 South Wilson Avenue

Moblle Alabama 36617
" Re: Faclllty No.: 0330228 003

.Dear Mr. Knott

Charlie Crist
Govemor ‘

Jeff Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole

Secretary-Designee

The Department has received the Title V General Permlt Notlﬁcatlon Form for the dry cleamng

. faclllty that you submitted on January 31 2007

Please note that in January of each year the Department wxll be mailing fee’ notices to those facllltles
using the Title'V general permit: This annual operation fee is $50 and it is due and payablé between January -
15 and March 1 of each year the facility is in operation and is subject to the requxrements of the Tltle \'

general permlt

If you have or expect to have any changes in your mallmg address, locatton address, responsnble

- official, or phone number, please notify the Department at the following address:
' Tltle v General Permits Office ,
‘Bureau of Air Momtormg and Mobile Sources MS 55 10 -
Department of Environmental Protection :
2600 Blair Stone Road
. Tallahassee FL 32399-2400

R

. If there are any changes in the facility status, mcludmg change of operatmg parameters or equlpment,
or if you have any additional questions regarding the Title V General Permit Program, please contact the

dlstnct or local air program compllance mspector in your area.

« Smcerely,

%2/ Sandra Veazéy, Chief
Bureau of Air Monitoring
and Mobile Sources-
SV/pg
cc: "Mr. Armandoh Sarasua, Northwest District

“More Protect:on, Less Process”
' ~‘www dep:state. ﬁ us




